John Horsthuis - Robinson's Fresh Foods
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Port Erin Lifeboat Station [Port-Erin@rnli.org.uk]
18 October 2013 16:02

John Horsthuis - Robinson's Fresh Foods
Michael Squibb

Subject: Fund raising support 2013

To Everyone at Robinson's

Port Erin Lifeboat Management Group wish to thank you for your generous
support over the past year, it is much appreciated and has helped us raise just
over seven thousand pounds.

We very much look forward to your continued support for our fund raising
activities in 2014.

Many thanks now and best regards

Mike Squibb

Port Erin Lifeboat Management Group

19/10/2013
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